
 

 

 

 

What is a Walk-a-thon? 

On October 18th, at 1:00 pm, all students at Strawberry Vale will participate in 

the Walk-a-thon.  Running, walking, hopping, or skipping, students will 
complete as many laps around the designated course as they can in an hour.  

Parents and families are encouraged to come and cheer the kids on or walk 
with us. 

Where does the money go? 

All money raised at this year’s Walk-a-thon will directly benefit the kids at 
Strawberry Vale Elementary.    PAC funds are used to fund many school 

programs and resources, including the library and classroom books, field trips, 
special in-class activities, as well as school wide activities and all-school 
performance opportunities. All students and families are encouraged to 

participate.  

How are the Kids recognized for their donations? 

Our goal is to see every student raise pledges of $25 or more. Every child in the 
school will receive a Strawberry Vale Wildcat T-shirt. 

Students will be benefiting from their fundraising efforts throughout the year. 

Some examples include: butterfly kits (K-3), skating field trips for everyone, the 

iRide program (Grades 4 and 5) and the Seaquarium.   

 

Please send in all donations on or before 

Thursday, October 25th. 

 

Please make cheques payable to: Strawberry Vale PAC.  

 

Thank you for supporting Strawberry Vale Elementary 

Thursday, October 18, 2018 

 


